From: Anastasia Tennant Sent: 02 September 2013 18:10

To: Planning Policy
Cc: Maria Phillips
Subject: Basement review

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to reassert my objections to the ever increasing number of basement developments – the one built around me by my neighbours entailed me having to move out of my home for nearly 6 months due to the extensive damage it caused.

I believe that the Council has undertaken an extremely thorough consultation on this vexed issue which upholds the conclusions that most residents have come to – that basements have an extremely deleterious effect on neighbouring properties. The one done around me caused me severe health problems to name but a few.

I believe that the Council has consulted properly, and that its proposals are sound.

Yours faithfully,

Maria Rita Phillips

c/o Anastasia Tennant
Policy Adviser
Acquisitions, Exports, Loans and Collections Unit
Arts Council England
14 Great Peter Street
LONDON SW1P 3NQ

http://www.artscouncil.org.uk

Arts Council England is the trading name of the Arts Council of England registered charity no. 1036733

The information in this e-mail is for the named recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited.

The contents of this message will not be in any way binding upon Arts Council England. Opinions, conclusions, contractual obligations and other information in this message, in so far as they relate to the official business of Arts Council England must be specifically confirmed in writing.

Additionally, the information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Arts Council England does not accept liability for any virus, spyware or malware introduced by this e-mail.
This email has been scanned by the Microsoft Forefront Protection 2010.